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NJHS Inductees
This past Tuesday, ICS inducted the newest members of the National Junior Honor Society: 8th Graders
Jackson Gillen & Cadence Schisler; and 7th Graders Nicholas Huston, Clay Casteel, Lillianne Mahoney,

& Marissa Bradford. Congratulations to this year’s inductee’s!

Spring Fling Week
That’s right it’s Spring Fling Week starting Monday, May 10 through Friday, May 14! We will be selling Dress
Down Passes for $1.00 all week,have your child/ren give your dollar to your teacher! Dress Down Passes will

be used on Tuesday, May 18. All proceeds will benefit the Women’s Care Center in Peoria, which was recently
damaged by arson.

Spring Fling Flyer. If you don’t want to participate you please wear school uniforms. Thank you!

ATTENTION FISHERMAN OF ALL AGES!
In the spirit of Outdoorsmen Heritage, Summer Fun, & fundraising to support local E.C.O. objectives check

out our VIRTUAL BASS TOURNAMENT! Notice,15 & under have a FREE entry fee. Stay tuned for updates
on the list of COOL PRIZES to be announced. The first 30 kids entered will receive a FREE RAPALA or FISH

DONKEY MEASURING BOARD. Please see the attached flyer below for more information.

Fair Share Update
The last fundraiser points are added to your account. Reminder that all points remaining to be earned

are equal to dollar value.  All remaining points/funds need to be in full by the end of May.  Your
FACTS account is set up to make that withdrawal.

Important Notice to 8th Grade Parents
8th-grade parents are reminded that all accounts are to be paid in full prior to 8th-grade graduation,

Wednesday, May 19th. This includes lunch, Fair Share and after school, as well as keeping tuition current. If a
parent has a particular problem, they are asked to call and talk with the principal. Thank you.

Box Tops for Education
Don’t forget you can still earn money for our school. Just download the app Box Tops for Education

App and scan your store receipts.  Never been easier, no more box clipping.

Summer Skills Workbooks
In the past we have offered families to order workbooks for students as a refresher in the summer. This is an
excellent source for the children to keep their brains moving. It is recommended that you order the grade they
just completed.   Please look at this website to review.https://www.summerskills.com/ You may place on order

https://www.immaculate-conception.net/editoruploads/files/Spring_Fling_Week_2021.pdf
https://www.boxtops4education.com/How-To-Earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/How-To-Earn
https://www.summerskills.com/


online and it will deliver directly to you. In the past we have offered this to be delivered to school, however with
COVID we will not be offering that this year.

YMCA Flyers
Attached you will find 3-4 year old and 5-6 year old Baseball registration forms.  Please print they flyer and sign

your child up.   Forms need to be turned in to the YMCA.
YMCA 3-4 year old Baseball 5-6 year old Baseball

Summer Day Camp Meskwaki

Spalding Award Scholarship deadline extended to May 17th!
If you haven’t applied for the Spalding Award Scholarship there is still time! The Tuition assistance scholarship
grant from the endowment fund of the Diocese of Peoria ROOTED IN FAITH Campaign will be available for
the 2021 - 2022 school year for students enrolled in or intending to enroll in grades Kindergarten – 8th grades.

Families must be members of a Catholic parish in the diocese to apply.
All grants will be based on financial need objectively assessed.  Information about the grants and application
materials may be obtained from the school office or the Diocese of Peoria website www@cdop.org - click on

EDUCATION; the OFFICE OF CATHOLIC SCHOOLS; then the Select list and click on SPALDING
SCHOLARSHIPS. Consult the detailed Protocols and Procedures for all requirements necessary to be eligible

for an award.  Parents will need to also apply online at: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid .

COVID reminders
If anyone in your household has been tested for COVID and is waiting on results the child/ren in that family
needs to stay home until a negative test result is confirmed.
For your reference, some of the common symptoms of COVID-19 are:

● fever of 100.4 degrees;
● loss of taste/smell;
● fatigue/achy muscles;
● sinus/nasal;

● sore throat;
● nausea/vomiting/diarrhea;
● cough; and
● shortness of breath

If you or your child(ren) display(s) any of the symptoms stated above, or if you have any questions, it is
recommended that you contact your physician/pediatrician for further instructions.
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